
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 20, 2016 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.D.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Mini Buses 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of two Holland Micro Bird G5, A-11 mini buses for a cost of $49,986 each, 
for a total cost of $99,972. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase will replace two of the four mini buses that were recently removed from 
service due to corrosion. This purchase is being made through the Michigan School 
Business Officials Cooperative Purchasing Program.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the 2013 Bond Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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